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  THACS - Tewin Horticulture Arts & Crafts Society 

 

 

Annual General Meeting on Monday 26th February  

The twenty-second THACS AGM will take place at Tewin Memorial Hall on Monday 
26th February 2024 at 7:30pm.  This will be our final AGM and marks the formal 
closure of the society. It is an important meeting for THACS and all members are urged 
to attend.  

This meeting will be your only chance to vote on the committee’s Proposed use of 
THACS funds (which will be sent to members shortly). You will also be the first to hear 
about other aspects of the mothballing / closure process and get an insight into THACS-
related activities that will continue beyond its closure. There may even be a guest 
speaker to inform and entertain you after the meeting, so look out for further 
announcements nearer the time! 

 
Ray Keppler, THACS Chairman  

  
 


